Micah 5:2 – But you, Bethlehem Ephrathah, though you
are small among the clans of Judah, out of you will
come for me one who will be ruler over Israel, whose
origins are from of old from ancient times.

Isaiah 9:6 – For to us a child is born, to us a son is
given and the government will be on his shoulders. And
he will be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God,
Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.

Isaiah 7:14 – Therefore the Lord himself will give you
a sign: The virgin will be with child and will give to
a son and will call him Immanuel.

Matthew 1:18 – This is how the birth of Jesus Christ
came about: His mother Mary was pledged to be married
to Joseph, but before they came together, she was found
to be with child through the Holy Spirit.

Genesis 3:15 – And I will put enmity between you and
the woman and between your offspring and hers; he will
crush your head and you will strike his heel.

Romans 16:20 – The God of peace will soon crush Satan
under your feet. The grace of our Lord Jesus will be
with you.

Matthew 1:21 – She will give birth to a son, and you
are to give him the name Jesus, because he will save
his people from their sins.
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Matthew 1:23 – The virgin will be with child and will
give birth to a son, and they will call him Immanuel –
which means, “God with us.”

Mark 1:7 – And this was John’s message: “After me will
come one more powerful than I, the thongs of whose
sandals I am not worthy to stoop down and untie.”

Malachi 3:1 - “See, I will send my messenger, who will
prepare the way before me. Then suddenly the Lord you
are seeking will come to his temple; the messenger of
the covenant, who you desire will come,” says the Lord
Almighty.

Haggai 2:7 – I will shake all nations, and the desired
of all nations will come, and I will fill this house
with glory, says the Lord Almighty.

Luke 1:30 & 31 – But the angel said to her, “Do not be
afraid, Mary you have found favor with God. You will be
with child and give birth to a son, and you are to give
him the name Jesus.”

Luke 1:37 – For nothing is impossible with God.

2 Samuel 7:13 – He is the one who will build a house
for my Name, and I will establish the throne of his
kingdom forever.

Psalm 2:7 – I will proclaim the decree of the Lord; He
said to me, “You are my Son; today I have become your
Father.”
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Psalm 45:6 – Your throne, O God, will last for ever and
ever; a scepter of justice will be the scepter of your
kingdom.

Jeremiah 23:5 – “The days are coming,” declares the
Lord, when I will raise up to David a righteous Branch,
a King who will reign wisely and do what is just and
right in the land.

Luke 2:6 & 7 – While they were there, the time came for
the baby to be born, and she gave birth to her
firstborn, a son. She wrapped him in cloths and placed
him in a manger, because there was no room for them in
the inn.

Luke 2:11 – Today in the town of David a Savior has
been born to you; he is Christ the Lord.

Luke 2:14 – Glory to God in the highest, and on earth
peace to men on whom his favor rests.

John 1:1 & 2 – In the beginning was the Word and the
Word was with God and the Word was God. He was with God
in the beginning.

Isaiah 53:2 – He grew up before him like a tender
shoot, and like a root out of dry ground. He had no
beauty or majesty to attract us to him, nothing in his
appearance that we should desire him.
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Numbers 24:17a - I see him, but not now; I behold him,
but not near. A star will come out of Jacob; a scepter
will rise out of Israel.

Micah 5:4-5 – He will stand and shepherd his flock in
the strength of the Lord in the majesty of the Lord his
God. And they will live securely, for them his
greatness will reach to the ends of the earth. And he
will be their peace.

Luke 2:16 – So they hurried off and found Mary and
Joseph, and the baby, who was lying in the manger.
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